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Ombudsman meeting with the State Secretary for the 
Environment  

A workshop took place between the Citizen’s Ombudsman, Andreas Pottakis 
and the Secretary of State for the Environment, Dimitris Oikonomou, in the 
presence of the Deputy Ombudsman in the field of Sagias. Mr Pottakis 
informed Mr Oikonomou of the matters dealt with by the Independent 
Authority and falling within the remit of the Ministry.  

 

Further information: +30 213 1306600, press[at]synigoros.gr 

 


